
Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 

WOWS for Foundation Stage  
NURSERY:  Macsen, Florence, Luciano, Monty, Beau, Edward H, 
Clementine and Annie 

RECEPTION 
Gabriel GROW:  For excellent progress in writing the letter shapes 

Helen GROW:  For all her efforts towards learning lots of tricky words 

YEAR 1 
Molly LEARN:  For enthusiastic participation during the Mental Maths sessions 

Billy 
LEARN:  For great reading and for bringing his lovely smile and 
enthusiasm  into our classroom 

YEAR 2 

Sophie LEARN:  For super Maths work all week 

Edie LEARN:  For very imaginative writing about a dragon 

Sienna LOVE:  For always being so enthusiastic! 

YEAR 3 The Whole Class 
LEARN & LOVE:  For all their hard work, kindness and helpfulness 
during this week 

YEAR 4 
Harriet LEARN & GROW:  For taking pride in her work 

Emily LEARN:  For her excellent contributions to our class discussions 

YEAR 5 The Whole Class 
LEARN & GROW:  For such excellent work writing and performing their 
own scenes from Macbeth 

YEAR 6 
Jenna LEARN:  For always listening and focusing well in lessons and for 

producing work to the best of their ability in class, every day Annabelle 
 

PE 

Orla (Y5) Qualifying for the Sussex Finals for cross country  

Rafferty (Y6) For excellent skipping 

Gabriel (R) 
For excellent long rope skipping 

Meg (R) 

Music 

Andrew (Y1) For excellent progress with his recorder fingering. Well done, Andrew!  

Tabitha (Y3) 
For her lovely singing voice, her beautiful manners and her contributions in 
class music 

Felicity (Y4) 
For her beautiful ensemble playing on the piano and recorder and her 
contribution to music at Sacred Heart. Well done, Felicity! 

Orla (Y5) 
For working hard on her breath control on the flute when playing her 
scales 
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CONGRATULATIONS:   

• Sophie (Y2) progressed to Level 5 Swim England 

• Helen (R) achieved Level 2 Swim England 
• Sophie (Y2) achieved her Level 7 CAT proficiency badge from 
Tigers Gymnastics 

 
 
 
 

ISA 5 A SIDE FOOTBALL NATIONALS Friday 17th March 2023 

TEAM:  Jack, Harrison, Myles, Louis, Rafe, Lorenzo and Gus 
The U11 Boys 5 a side football team qualified for the ISA National 
finals at St George's Park. 
In the first stage they played 6 games in a round robin league 

RESULTS:    
v St Johns - Lost 0-5 
v St Dominics Priory - Won 2-0 
v Sherbourne  - Drew 0-0 
v Ghyll Boyd - Drew 2-2   
(Overall winners of the tournament) 
v Littlegraph - Lost 0-2 
v Trinity - Lost 1-2 
This put us in the Bowl where we had to play 3 
more matches 
BOWL RESULTS:  
v South Bank - Lost 2-3 
v Crackley Hall - Won 4-1 
v St Mary’s - Won 3-0 

We finally had to play in the 3rd/4th play-offs 
Sacred Heart vs Gate House: 1-1 after full time and also after 
extra time. So it was down to penalties. The first round was 
tied, so the last stage went to ‘sudden death’ penalties.  Despite 
a huge effort, the team lost the match, putting them 4th in the 
Bowl which means Sacred Heart finished 20th in the country. 
All the boys did the school proud and could not have given 
more, or played better. Congratulations to the whole team for 
amazing play and their attitude throughout the day. 

The boys were also very lucky to meet Darren Harris an outstanding Paralympian and England blind Footballer 
who has made 162 International appearances for GB with 10 world and 7 European medals 
 
CROSS COUNTRY FINALS – Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

It was third time lucky for the Cluster Cross country finals on 
Wednesday at Beacon. The weather and conditions were wet and 
muddy.  All the team gave 100% to their runs and put in their best 
performance.  A big thank you to the parents for supporting them 
and cleaning their very muddy kit afterwards! 
Congratulations to the whole team, but a special mention to Orla 
who qualified for the Sussex finals.  Well done also to Mae and 
Lorenzo who were very close to qualifying but have another year to 
get there! 

RESULTS:    
Orla 9   Jack 33  
Lorenzo 21   Pip 36 
Mae 24   (Amber and Rafe retired with injury) 
Gus 30  
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UPCOMING PTA EVENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DIARY DATES 

WEEK 12 

Mon 27th March 
 

School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 

Whole School Liturgy 09:00 

PTA Adult Easter Egg Decorating Workshop 19:00 

Tue 28th March  Nursery & Reception Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Governors Meeting 19:30 

Wed 29th March Y1/2 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

 PTA Easter Egg Hunt   

 Assembly & Workshops with Tom Ball  15.45-14.45 

Thu 30th March Y3/4 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Y2 Maundy Thursday Assembly  09.00 

Y2 Cake Sale (please don’t forget your 50p) 10.30-11.00 

School Shop Open  15.30-16.00 

Fri 31st March  Y5/6 Open Classroom 08.30-08.45 

Y5 Stations of the Cross 11.00-12.00 

 END OF SPRING TERM KS1 @ 12.15 KS2 @ 12.30 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

WEEK 1 – SUMMER TERM 2023 

Tues 25th April  Start of Summer Term 2023 08.45 
 

OPEN MORNINGS please follow links 
Battle Abbey School:  
https://www.battleabbeyschool.com/open-days/  

Mayfield School:   
https://www.mayfieldgirls.org/admissions/open-mornings  

Bethany:  
https://www.bethanyschool.org.uk/admissions/  

Tunbridge Wells Boys Grammar School:  
https://www.twgsb.org.uk/2093/open-events  

Skinners:   
https://www.skinners-school.co.uk/admissions/visiting-the-schoolopen-days/  

Tunbridge Wells Girls Grammar: 
https://www.twggs.kent.sch.uk/548/open-days-and-evenings  

Judd:  https://www.judd.online/page/?title=Open+Mornings+%26amp%3B+School+Visits&pid=265  
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School  
where learning is fun! 

 
 

 
 All the children showed amazing 

skipping skills in the British Heart 
Foundation Jump Rope Day. The 
children dressed in red accessories 
to raise money for this worthy 
charity. Further donations are 
welcome and can be left in the 
school office. 
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We have been working with big numbers this week, counting on and back on the hundred square and finding 
hidden numbers.  We represented different numbers using a variety of concrete materials, reasoning about the 
number of tens ane ones in each number.  We have also enjoyed warming up our brains with early morning 
Maths games.  We love using the calculation chute, making butterfly and spider 20 bonds, counting on  and 
back in fives to 100 and making groups of ‘ten and some more’ using little men which we also sorted.  We love 
Maths!  

 

 

 

Year 5 have been learning all about Lifecycles in Science. They have investigated sexual reproduction in plants 
and they dissected a flower to identify the male and female gametes. They also took cuttings of geraniums and 

planted seeding potatoes to explore asexual reproduction in plants. They found out 
about complete and incomplete metamorphosis in insects, and they compared the 
lifecycles of insects, plants, mammals and birds. This week they have also been 
examining the structure of eggs to understand more about the lifecycle of 
birds. They have really enjoyed their Science studies and we hope to have 15 
flourishing geranium plants and lots of potatoes to share at the end of the topic.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

They have also been working on their own scripts for a scene from the Shakespeare 
play "Macbeth". In small groups, they chose a scene, and then worked together to 
write their own script including stage directions props and sound effects. Some 
groups even tried to include some of the Shakespearian language they have seen 
and listened to in extracts from the plays. They rehearsed and then performed some 
excellent scenes to the rest of the class. It has been a fantastic learning experience, 
starting with the Globe Theatre visit and culminating with their own performances, 

where they were able to show just how much they had learnt. Hopefully this is just the start of their life-long love 
of Shakespeare. 

 


